
 

From Dawn’s Desk 

 

The office will be closed Monday and 

Tuesday for the 4th of July celebration.  We 

will return to normal hours on Wednesday. 

 

We will doing some changes on our 

collection and church information.  I will be 

sending out update forms to gather 

information for our new software.  The 

more information I have, the better use the 

Church can get from it.   

 

This new software also will allow 

parishioners to check their records and  

update their personal information via the 

internet. 

 

We wish to thank Arch Bishop Curtiss for 

doing the daily Mass and North Powder 

Sunday Mass for us while Father has been 

on vacation. 

 
 
 
 
 

The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. 
in the Parish Hall.  All men of the parish are welcome to attend.  

The next Meeting will be July 20, 2017. 
 
The Knights are collecting all beverage cans and 
bottles as a fundraiser for their projects.  If you have 
any that they can come and get, please call Troy 
Stewart at (541) 519-4696 to schedule a pick-up. 
 

There will be no breakfasts for the months of June—August. 

 

There will be no Bingo for the 
months of June, July, and 
August.  See you next fall. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Summer Youth Camps:  WALKING 
WITH GOD 2017 
High School:  July 7-9 
Middle School: July 13-16 
Grades 4-6: July 20-23 

Cynthia Norton will be chaperoning a group for the 

Grades 4-6 session, if you have a child that would like 

to attend this session please contact Cynthia Norton 

at 541-523-5652  or the Parish Office at 541-523-

4521. 

 

 

 

 

Almost a reality!!!  Thanks to some 

very generous donations we are well 

within reach of our goal and it looks 

like we could possibly have a new 

dishwasher for turkey dinner with a 

few more donations. 

 

There will no coffee hour for July & August during our 

Summer Break.  We will return to having coffee hour in 

September at the Parish Picnic. 

June Duties 
Funeral Dinners—6; Albs—7:   
Coffee Hour—9: No Duty—10 


